MEMORANDUM   
DATE:		February 12, 2015
TO:	 	Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket id: OAR-2013-0602
FROM: 		Region 5, EPA
SUBJECT:	February 11, 2015, Conference Call with Ohio EPA to Clarify Comments on the Clean Power Plan

SUMMARY
On February 11, 2015, EPA and Ohio held a conference call to clarify comments Ohio submitted to EPA on the Clean Power Plan.  Ohio will provide data to EPA in order to correct information from the EIA dataset.
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